
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the Notice of Motion of Chair Colle, 
seconded by Commissioner Crisanti, as follows: 

Whereas Councillor Frances Nunziata, Ward 11, York South – Weston, has submitted two 
letters to the attention of the TTC Chair; and 

Whereas both letters relate to an issue of spacing between bus stops; 

Be it resolved that: 

 1.  Staff report back on the matters of appropriate spacing between bus stops, the 
potential safety benefits of locating stops at protected crossings such as traffic 
signals and pedestrian crosswalks, and the effects of traffic signals and pedestrian 
crosswalks on both overall traffic operations and the speed and reliability of transit 
services; and 

 2.  Staff not take any action to remove either of the bus stops referenced in the letters 
from Councillor Nunziata, in order to allow the Board to consider the aforementioned 
staff report before responding to the Councillor. 

  


